
 
 

 

 

 
   April 20, 2018 

 

Barbara Mika, Director of Residential Services 

New Horizons, Inc. 

123 West Rd. 

Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Ms. Mika, 

  

At the Town Board meeting of April 19, 2018, the Town Board of the Town of New Paltz approved the 

site recommended by your agency to establish an Individual Residential Alternative at 21 Colonial Drive, 

Apartment 27F. It is our pleasure to welcome your client into the community, and we thank you for the 

work you do to support individuals with disabilities in this manner.  

 

  

Sincerely, 

  

  

Neil Bettez, Supervisor 

Town of New Paltz 

 
  

Town of New Paltz 
Neil Bettez, Town Supervisor 

PO Box 550, 52 Clearwater Rd, New Paltz, NY 12561 

(845) 255-0604 / Fax: 255-4084 

www.townofnewpaltz.org 

 

http://www.townofnewpaltz.org/

